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July 14, 2020
Sherrill Levon Kelly 
744 Mt. Olive Church Rd. 
Lillington, NC 27546
RE:  BOA2003-0001 
        PIN # 0518-96-0056.000
To Mr. Sherrill Levon Kelly,
On July 13, 2020, the Harnett County Board of Adjustment approved a conditional use permit for a multi-section manufactured home in the RA-30 zoning district for the property PIN # 0518-96-0056. The Board granted the conditional use permit without imposing any additional conditions.
Please be advised that a conditional use permit is valid for a period of one year from the date of approval.  If no further action is taken before July 13, 2021, the conditional use permit will become invalid. 

Please proceed to Central Permitting to begin your residential development process. 
Please contact the Harnett County Planning Department at (910) 893-7525 option 4, with any questions. 
Thank you,
Sarah Arbour
Planner I, Harnett County Development Services Department

108 E. Front Street

Lillington, NC 27546

sarbour@harnett.org


